BUCKINGHAM PALACE

15th November, 2013.

Do P Tohson

I have been asked to thank you and the members of the London Assembly
for your kind message of loyal greetings to The Queen and The Duke of
Edinburgh, sent on the occasion of the christening of Prince George of
Cambridge.

Her Majesty and His Royal Highness appreciate your kind words and, in
return, send their best wishes to you all.

y)o &'Inwkl ,

Christopher Sandamas
Chief Clerk to The Queen

Mr. Darren Johnson, AM.



